
 
The Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 
Re:  Document #  T S 042184 
 
I am opposed to Kitsap Transit's proposal to run a foot ferry from the Harper Dock in South Kitsap County to 
Seattle.  I prefer that Washington State Ferry system provide foot ferry service from the already established 
Southworth ferry dock. 
 
Please keep me informed of any hearings or action taken regarding this matter. 
 
Elaine P. Smith 

 


